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Variation to the Proposed District Plan: Inclusionary Housing  

 
Notice of Hearing 

 
The Queenstown Lakes District Council hereby gives notice that, in accordance with clause 8B of the 
First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991, the Hearing Panel appointed to hear 
submissions on behalf of the Council on the Proposed District Plan will hear submissions and make 
recommendations on Variation to the Proposed District Plan: Inclusionary Housing, at 10.00am on 
Tuesday 27 February 2024 
 
 
Hearing Dates 

 
Date Time Hearing Venue 
27 February 2024 10.00am  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Queenstown 
28 February 2024 9.30am  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Queenstown 
29 February 2024 9.30am Wānaka Community Hub 34 McDougal Street, 

Wānaka 
1 March 2024 9.30am Wānaka Community Hub 34 McDougal Street 

in Wānaka 
4 March 2024 10.00am  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Queenstown 
5 March 2024 9.30am  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Queenstown 
6 March 2024 8.30am  Crowne Plaza Hotel, Queenstown 

 
 
 
The Hearing Schedule is available on the website:https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-
plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-housing/  and may be subject to change. All parties 
who have confirmed their intention to speak will be emailed advice of any venue change. 
 
Planners’ Reports and Submitter Evidence 

The planners’ reports (Section 42a reports), supporting information and submitter pre-lodged 
evidence is available on the Queenstown Lakes District Council website 
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-
housing/  
 
Free online access to our website is available at QLDC Libraries and Offices. 
 

For further information on the hearing, please contact the Hearings Administrator, Lynley Scott, at 
DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz or 03 443 0121. 

https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-housing/
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-housing/
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-housing/
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/inclusionary-housing/
mailto:DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz

